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I am very happy to inform you that our wonderful Internet engineers have SOLVED THE COMPATIBILITY 
PROBLEM involving your Affiliate links mentioned in the latest issue of the Liberty Dollar Newsletter.  There is no 
need to change your existing Affiliates links when we launch the new Liberty Dollar web site tomorrow.  This gives 
you an opportunity to re-think your choices of links and consider adding your own personal endorsement as TEXT 
LINK to your site.  The single best Affiliate link is your brief, focused endorsement.  You will do more good... and 
get more $100 Referral checks... with a personal endorsement about why you think the Liberty Dollar is so great.   
  
PS:  Check out the latest HOT news cast from CBS News at: 
http://www.libertydollar.org/tlc/libertydollar_cbs_90.rmvb  
  
Thanks again for all your support.   
  
Bernard von NotHaus 
Monetary Architect/Editor 
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